
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sunflower Class  

Summer 2  Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome to the last term this year, we can’t believe how quickly it 

has sped by! We have had an amazing year, full of so many 

memorable learning experiences. 

We look forward to memories being made in these final few weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term our book is… 

            

 

Key Class information 

 

Wednesday and Thursday – weekly trip to Bourne 

Woods and Forest School, please send appropriate 

clothing and footwear as well as sun hats and sun cream 

as the weather improves.  

 

 

Curriculum 
 

This term we are going to explore seaside 
poems, using our senses to enjoy all that the 

sea and beaches give us. There might be some 
treats to try too! 

 
We have settled into the routine of Forest 
school, the pupils are engaging in lots of 

different skills. We have used hammers, saws 
and knives to create various weird and 

wonderful creations. 
 

We will go on our Summer school trip to 
Rutland Water to explore, play and then enjoy 
a picnic, before finding an ice cream to round 

off what we hope is a super day. 
 

In our PSHE lessons we continue with our 
topic, ’I look after my body’. We loved 

exploring the various items we might use in 
the shower/bath, making smoothies and 

exercising with music was a real hit. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Sunflower Class Staff 

   
  

Katherine Caitlin Sallyanne Dawn Cherylann   
 

Whole School Diary Dates 

23/06/2023 Cultural Day 
28/06/2023 Summer Production 
29/06/2023 Summer Production  
03/07/2023 Sports Day 10 – 12  
07/07/2023 Willoughby Summer Event 
10/07/2023 
– 
17/07/2023 

Pupil Transition weeks 

19/07/2023 End of Term 
 
Please send £1.50 a week or £9 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for 
food lessons. A container to transport the creations 
would also be greatly appreciated. 
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